
Herb Weatherly, HLPOA Board member, reports unofficially that on January 25, 2021, “we are 
frozen day”. The latest in the season since he has been keeping track (2006). 

Invasive species pose a threat to Higgins Lake. Consider spending time learning about what you 
can do to help preserve and protect our lake. EGLE, Michigan Department of Environment, Great 
Lakes, and Energy is offering a webinar series taking an inside look at invasive species prevention 
and response in Michigan. The first in the series is February 16, 2021, 9:00 am – 10:00 am.  

Ahoy, Boaters! Resources to help prevent the introduction and spread of AIS 
https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/2205410730283810319  
Recreational boating, paddling and water sports are extremely popular in Michigan, but they also 
can introduce and spread aquatic invasive species in Michigan’s lakes, rivers and 
streams. Fortunately, the Clean Boats, Clean Waters and MI Paddle Stewards programs are here to 
help. With free classes, signage, outreach materials and grants, both programs serve as resources 
for boaters, recreational groups, local communities and property owners working to keep 
Michigan’s waters free from invasive species. Presenters Paige Filice, Natural Resources Educator 
at Michigan State University Extension, and Mary Bohling, Extension Educator at Michigan Sea 
Grant, will share resources and information about their programs and answer questions. 

The seminar is free. Sign up now by clicking:  Ahoy, Boaters! Resources to help prevent 
the introduction and spread of AIS 
https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/2205410730283810319 

Thank you HLPOA members that have paid your 2021 membership dues. If you have 
not already paid your 2021 dues, please check our website for the membership 
envelop and submit it as soon as possible. Also, a few 1930’s maps of Higgins Lake 
are still available for purchase. 
 

 


